
Dear Immanuel, 
We are thinking about you and praying for you and hope your 
school year us going well. We are doing fine and looking 
forward to our school break for the coming holidays. We 
recently returned from Oak Island where our niece was 
married. These are a few pictures of our trip. We enjoyed the 
ocean and lots of fishing! Many blessings to you. We look 
forward to hearing from you again. 

Love, 
Scott, Mekel 
Daniel, Jonathan and Stephanie Rice 



 







